
The following public notice shall be published on Tuesday, July 16, 2024. 

 

 

UNION COUNTY BOARD OF ELECTIONS 
PUBLIC NOTICE REGARDING THE CANVASSING & COUNTING OF PROVISIONAL BALLOTS 

10TH
 CONGRESSIONAL SPECIAL PRIMARY ELECTION – JULY 16, 2024 

 
The Union County Board of Elections will be canvassing and counting Provisional Ballots used in the 
2024 10th Congressional Special Primary Election on Monday, July 22, 2024 at 11:30am, or as soon 
thereafter as available.  Counting will continue through the week as needed, starting at 10:30am or as 
soon thereafter as possible, and continue through Thursday, July 27, 2024, which will start at 10:30am.  
Processing will be conducted at the Union County Board of Elections Office, 271 North Broad Street, 
Elizabeth, NJ. 


